
Parent-Teacher inter-

views will take place in 

Term 3. You will be noti-

fied of dates at the start 

of next Term. 

Grandparents Day - will 

be organised in Term 3.  

A special day for pappou 

and yiayia.   

Cultural Day ‘Oloi mazi’ - 
this year, students will be 

presenting a Cultural 

Performance including a 

journey into the history, 

culture and language of 

their selected class 

theme. This will take 

place in Term 4.   
 

           Andrea Garivaldis 
                          Principal 

Dear Parents & families, 

Zenon Administration 

would like to thank all 

parents for supporting 

the school in its mission 

to teach our students 

about their heritage, 

culture and value of our 

Greek language. We are 

committed to not only 

help children understand 

what Greek school is 

about, but also how to be 

organised, respectful and 

able to work in a team 

environment with dedi-

cation and perseverance.  

Assessment / Reporting -

teachers are conducting 

assessment of students in 

order to evaluate their 

language performance 

and learning needs. Re-

port distribution and 

Well into the school year in 2014 
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Online Animation Creation for Zenon Students 

We wish to inform families that Zenon Administration, after talking with the Zenon PA Committee, has decided to 

promote to students a program through the use of online technology to ensure learning the Greek language will be 

more exciting and fun. 

This is a trial program through which  students get the opportunity to create animations in the Greek language about 

a story which they will discuss with their teacher  involving their family  or other topics they can explore.  The script 

will strictly be in Greek.  Once this program  becomes successful, provided students show interest, we can use it as 

part of the curriculum. Students in Year 3 and above have been asked to express interest and we have put together a 

list of names, ready to begin soon. 

To use this program we needed to buy licenses for all students and the Parents Committee has funded this move. So 

please be supportive to your child if he/she decides to be part of it.  

For more information about this program please connect here. 

 

LOCATION TERM 2 FINAL DAY TERM 3 START DATE 

Malvern Valley  Friday 20th June / Saturday 21st June 18th July / 19th July 

Wesley College, Elsternwick Monday 23rd June 21st July 

Wesley College, Glen Waverley Tuesday 24th June 22nd July 

END of TERM 2— START of TERM 3 Dates 

http://zenon-education.com.au 

zenon.education@gmail.com 

http://goanimate4schools.com/public_index
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Zenon Parent Committee News Update  
Zenon Parent Committee would like to thank all the parents and children 

that took part of our Easter Chocolate Fundraiser.   If you have yet to 
return your money please do as we are keen to finalise the final amount 
and let you all know how much was raised! 

School Management has given us a list of some fantastic initiatives which 
the Parent Committee will look at funding-exciting learning tools for our 
children & cultural activities.  Watch this space! 

Kefi Night 2014 is fast approaching and we are busy organising Raffle 
and Auction items ð please let us know if you, your families or friends 
would like to donate or sponsor the event.  The Zenon Parents support in 
the past has been what has made this event so successful. 

We have booked Merrimu receptions for Saturday 30th August & look for-
ward to another Great Night ð put it in your diaries and start organising 
your table. 

All the best for Term 2 and note that the Parents Committee is open to all 
parents who wish to contribute ð the more the merrier! 

Maria Mavrikos 

President 


